
P.S.A.C . Regina Human Rights  

Committee presents: 

In memory  of the Orlando  Shooting 

June  12, 2016 

In spirit of 49-53   

      Currently we are looking for 49 pairs of new or 

gently  used shoes. 

Shoes will be used during a candle light vigil.  

On June 12, 2017 

To donate or  for more information please  

psac4953@gmail.com 


